[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,
Remember us? Long time, no see!! Most importantly, we hope that you have stayed well over the last 2 weeks but like us, I am sure you are ready to get things back to normal. We are looking forward to Friday and seeing the children.
There are just a few things that you need to know.
· In our continuation of colour days, it is green day this Friday, so please could your child return wearing something green and bring something green to stick on the rainbow. Last week, we missed pink day. Some of you may still have done this at home and looked for a pink collage item. Please bring this too on Friday if you have one. The remainder of the colour days are as follows.
Friday 9th October – purple
Friday 16th October – orange
Friday 23rd October – blue

· We have already learned or revised letter r this term and are continuing our phonics by introducing or practising letter m on Friday. We will send home the phonics sheets about these sounds, so please look out for them.

· Thank you so much for any weekly £1 contributions that you have made so far. We will keep you in touch with the resources this money enables us to buy.


· Thank you, also, for sending your child with a pair of wellies to keep at Nursery. It is getting to the time of year when we will need them outside. Please provide a pair before half term if you have not done so already.

So, roll on Friday! We have planned a fun filled day to hopefully settle the children straight back in to Nursery, so we can carry on where we left off. Your children and yourselves have been a pleasure to work with so far and we know that we are going to have a great year!
Thank you
Mrs Exley/Mrs Armitage/Mr France
